
 
  
Dear GEAA friends, 
  
In the past five years, the Aquifer Alliance has grown from a small group of nine 
member groups to a strong coalition of forty-nine groups – and counting! Working 
together, we’ve made a significant difference in protecting the beautiful Texas Hill 
Country for future generations to come. 
  
Please join us on Saturday, May 22nd to celebrate our successes, and to help ensure 
that GEAA can keep on working to promote aquifer preservation throughout the region 
in the years to come. We've only got 125 tickets available, so be sure to buy yours today! 
  
We appreciate your support. 
  
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 

  
GEAA's 5th Birthday Party 

Saturday, May 22, 2010 

4:00 - 10:00 pm 

  
White Ranch Lodge 

Helotes, Texas 
  

Steak dinner, drinks, and silent auction! 

  
$125 for members; $150 for non-members 

One ticket admits TWO guests 

  
Buy your ticket online, or send in your check: 

  
GEAA Party 

P.O. Box 15618 

San Antonio, TX 78212 
 

*    *    *    *    * 

http://aquiferalliance.org/TexasConservationists.htm
http://www.shop.aquiferalliance.com/product.sc?productId=27&categoryId=8
http://aquiferalliance.org/GEAA_5th_Year_Birthday_Party.htm
http://www.shop.aquiferalliance.com/product.sc?productId=27&categoryId=8

